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DCPSC to Host its Annual Employee Appreciation Day on November 30th 

 
 

(WASHINGTON, D.C.) – The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia will host its annual 

Employee Appreciation Day on November 30, 2018.  The Commission will remain open with limited services.   

 

Walk-in consumers who intend to speak with a Consumer Services Specialist should be prepared to leave their 

contact information with the receptionist.  The Office of Consumer Services will follow-up on Monday, December 

3, 2018.   

 

All filings that are received on Friday, November 30, 2018, will be held and processed with the appropriate receipt 

date/time on Monday, December 3, 2018. 

 

 

 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by Congress 

in 1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the District of Columbia. 
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